
NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

In view of the current covid-19 pandemic situation in the country, the faculty is 

compelled to inform some modifications in the MBBS Programme. Based on the 

instructions from the UGC we will not be able to commence any face to face academic 

programmes for the next two weeks for students who are currently at their respective 

residences. Kindly note that these instructions may be updated compelling us to further 

modify the programme. As of now Academic programme will be conducted as follows;  

2019/20 Batch 

The Y1S1 course work will commence Online on the 03rd of May 2021, and the timetable 

for the first week will be uploaded to MEDMOODLE and the faculty website soon. The 

programme for subsequent weeks will be made available depending on the situation of 

the covid-19 pandemic situation of the country. 

 

2018/19 Batch 

Y2S1 Examination will be held as planned and the students are advised remain within 

their residential halls and continue their preparation for examinations. 

 

2017/18 Batch 

Y3S1 online course work will continue. Y3S1 examination has been scheduled to 

commence on the 26th July 2021. The Clinical training has been schedule to commence 

on the 09th August 2021. 

 

2016/17 Batch 

Students are advised to continue to stay at their residential halls. The Y4S1 face to face 

course work and Clinical training will commence on the 03rd of May 2021 as already 

planned.  

 

2015/16 Batch 

The Y4S2 examination will continue. Students are advised to continue to stay at their 

residential halls. The Long clinical appointment will commence on the 03rd of May 2021 

as already planned.  

 

2014/15 Batch 

The clinical training will continue as scheduled. 
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